
 

12 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

We are excited to give Year 7 the opportunity to watch the dress rehearsal performance 
of the whole school musical, The Addams Family, on Friday afternoon. 
 

The performance begins at 12:15pm and will run until approximately 2:30pm. This 
means that your young person will miss their usual lunch break; please can you advise 
them that they will need to eat their main meal at first break. Students will be provided 
with a snack and drink during the interval. 
 

Please also note that your young person will be leaving school slightly later than usual on 
Friday. 
 

If you have any questions please let me know. 
 

Best wishes 

Mrs Charlotte Williams 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 
Transition, Year 7 & Year 8 

DDSL 

Teacher of English 

01737 764 356 

 


